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From: Stephen Mowat < >
Sent: 18 July 2023 13:28
To: Richmond Local Plan
Subject: Planning objection

I am concerned about the designation of an area along the railway line, north of Teddington station, up 
to and over the bridge, as a “mid-rise zone” and any pana that considers a line of buildings at this 
height (up to 6 storeys) would change the character of the town. It would not conserve or enhance it.  
I wish to register my objection 
 
Stephen 
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